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TO THE SERBIAN MEDICAL SOCIETY - 
BRANCH IN PIROT 

 
 
Esteemed Mr. President 
 
 
The Board of Directors of the Medical Society of Kavala was made aware of 
your letter (via e-mail) and proposal for co-operation between the two 
Medical Societies of Kavala and PIROT. We have unanimously decided to 
respond positively to your proposal, as it will reinforce relations between the 
two Medical Societies, the two cities and, consequently, the people of Greece 
and Serbia. 
 
We look forward to your suggestions regarding the next steps of this co-
operation, such as the exchange of visits between the Presidents and Board 
Members of the Councils, in order to breath life into the twinning of the two 
Medical Societies of Kavala and PIROT. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Dr Xenofon K. Krokidis 

President 
Kavala Medical Society 

 
 


